
 
                Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS DATE: FEBRUARY 8, 2016 
 
FROM: PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
          
SUBJECT:  PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES QUARTERLY REPORT, 

OCTOBER THROUGH DECEMBER 2015   

ISSUE: 

Receive the quarterly update of Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department 
(PRCSD) programs and services during the reporting period from October through December 
2015. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Park and Recreation Commission receive and file the quarterly report. 

BACKGROUND: 

In an effort to improve communication with the Park and Recreation Commission, to effectively 
engage the public on PRCSD affairs at appropriate intervals, and to provide efficient use of staff 
time, PRSCD consolidated and reformatted commission reports to include significant updates 
from each division illustrated through graphics, charts, narratives and photographs.  PRCSD 
intends to issue quarterly reports, as well as, an annual report on the newly revised format to 
showcase noteworthy accomplishments of each season, and to keep the Commission and public 
informed of the benefits and positive impact of PRCSD operations.     

FISCAL IMPACT: 

Sufficient funds are available to produce on-going annual and quarterly reports.  As such, there is 
no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Mario Lara, Deputy Director  
Approved by: Adolfo Cruz, Parks, Recreation and Community Services Director  
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Attachment:   PRCSD Quarterly Report, October-December 2015 


